The Honorable Peter Dolan, Supervisor
And members of the TownCouncil 

Ladies and Gentlemen:
Unfortunately I am not able to attend the November 23,2009 hearing, but I trust you will consider  these
Remarks.
1. If the amendments to the permit issued to The Related Company are changes to the zoning law
In disguise, they are illegal and perhaps  unconstitutional, forecasting a long, drawn out and expensive law suit.
2. A development is rarely  tax neutral but this one will generate a  41% negative tax impact to be
borne by the  Town of Tuxedo. 

3. The development must not encroach on Tuxedo’s watershed.  The 180 rental units proposed by the
Developer must be denied.   
4. If the  developer cannot  sell  his units can he rent them?  How many? 100%?  50%? 20%?
5. The traffic problems the development will cause on Route 17, have never been solved.  The listing
of   the Village of Tuxedo Park  on the National  Register of Historic Places, made the county’s plan to 
make Route 17, one-way Northbound from Sloatsburg to Monroe and Southbound one-way ,from Monroe to Sloatsburg   over the lakes of Tuxedo Park  a dead issue/
6. When Related lost it’s financing  the town missed the opportunity to vitiate the permit.  Perhaps itIs not too late.
7. May  I remind you that the listing of the Village on the National Register of Historic Places protects it, and it’s surrounds, from any negative impact (i.e. water, et al), and could cause Federal action if suspected.
I apologize for the brevity of my remarks, but ask that you treat each point with the weight it deserves. 
 

Very truly yours,
Joan Richardsson  Alleman 
 
 
 

